
 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

For 

24-0019-EN Stormwater Repairs 

Clearwater, Florida 

 

DATE: October 7, 2024 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 

TO: Prospective Bidders and Others Concerned 

 

Due to Hurricane Milton the bid opening scheduled for October 9, 2024 at 2:00PM has been 
changed. The updated deadline is as follows: 

• Bid Opening has been moved to Wednesday, October 16, 2024 at 2:00PM 
 

All other terms and conditions remain the same in this Invitation to Bid. 
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